
Personal amplifying units available for 
the hearing impaired 

Additional Restrooms in the Parish 
Center 

ThirtyThirtyThirtyThirty----second Sunday in Ordinary Time, November 8, 2015   second Sunday in Ordinary Time, November 8, 2015   second Sunday in Ordinary Time, November 8, 2015   second Sunday in Ordinary Time, November 8, 2015       

New Families WELCOME!  We would 

like to include you in our Parish. Please  

call the rectory or stop by to register. 

Handicapped Accessible 
Restroom in the Church 

Parish Staff  Team (756-3145) 

Pastor: 

 Fr. Scott VanDerveer   Ext. 301 

  

Deacon: 

            Deacon Steven Young  Ext. 301 

            Steve.richard.young@gmail.com 

 Business Manager: 

 Mrs. Lori Nunziato 

 lori@tcosp.org      Ext. 302 

Faith Formation Leadership 

    

Pastoral Associate for Music: 

 Mr. John Vasto 

 john@tcosp.org     Ext. 303 

Volunteer Office Assistants:   Ext. 300 

 Mrs. Donna Hagen [Bulletin Ed.]
 Mrs. Tina Irwin  

 Mrs. Michelle Fralick  

          [Prayer Chain Coordinator] 

 office@tcosp.org 

Volunteer Sacristan: 

 Mrs. Joan A. Lipscomb  Ext. 300 

Facilities Maintenance: 

 Mr. Rick Fralick              Ext. 308 

 

Mass Intentions 

Sat.  

Nov. 7 

 Vigil 

 

 

Sun. 

Nov. 8 

32nd Sun-
day in  

Ordinary 

Time 

 

4:30 pm 

 

 

James C. Kinley 

 

Anna Varcasia 

Family 

 

Rise Marie Taylor 

 

 

9:30 am 

 

 

 

For all Parishioners  

 

Mon. Nov 9  

 

8:00 am 
Mass at St. Mary’s 

Coxsackie 

 

 

 

Tue. Nov. 10 

 

8:00 am 

 

Mass at St. Mary’s 

Coxsackie 

  

 

 

 

 

Wed. Nov. 
11  

 

 

9:00am 

 
Mass at St. Patrick’s  

 

Thu. Nov. 12 

 

 

9:00 am 

 

 

 

Mass at St. Patrick’s 

 

 

Sat.  Nov 

14 

(Vigil) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sun.  Nov. 

15  

Thirty-third 
Sunday in 
Ordinary 

Time 

 

 

4:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Linda Libertucci 

 

 

 

Anna Varcasia 

 

 

 

 

Marie Kinley 

 

 

 

Lucy Nunziato 

 

 

 

 

9:30 am 

 

  

 

For all Parishioners  

St. Patrick’s Cemetery 
Cemetery ManagerCemetery ManagerCemetery ManagerCemetery Manager: Mrs. Lori Nunziato 
SextonSextonSextonSexton: Mr. Charles Burns 
GroundskeeperGroundskeeperGroundskeeperGroundskeeper: Mr. Angel Perez 
Any questions regarding cemetery plots and/or mau-
soleum space please call 756-3145. 
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Stewardship 

 
Num-
ber 

Aver-
age 

$ Amount 2014 

Envelopes & 
Checks  

124 $32.48 $4,028.00 $2,656.00 

Loose cash 
 

 
 $   496.00 $1,594.00 

Totals: 10-31/11-1   $4,524.00 $4,250.00 

Budget Thank You $3,815.00  

    +       ( )  $   709.00  

Stewardship 
 

 

 

$46.78 

 

 

2nd Collection    

Minister Schedules: N.B. Please call for a “sub” rather than Joan L. or the Rectory 

 Nov. 14– 4:30 pm: Lector: Jillian Hagen Eucharistic Ministers: Lois Young, Rita Gager, Donna Hagen, Kathy 
Jones, Clayton Sumner Server: Diane Hoffman Greeter: Carol Bruno Usher:  John Bruno  Cantor:  Erin Herman 

Nov. 15– 9:30 am: Lector:  Howard Hyer Eucharistic Ministers:  Tom Riordan, Kathy Touchette, Rick Touchette, 
Sue VanSlyke, Bill Wynne Server: Sam Hotaling—Izaak King Greeter:  Barb Tanner Usher: Fred Maddage  

Cantor: Cathy Soden 

   Camera:  Dick Strauss Counters: Mike Albano, Fran Farrell, Mary Ann Jones, Dot Miller 

 

   Church Linens    November—Danielle Parks 

Anyone willing to do “The Holy Wash” church linens 
please call the Rectory at 756-3145 
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THRIFT SHOP 

Nov. 11- Al & Trish Visconti 

Nov. 12 - Toni Robbins & Marcella Miliani 

Nov. 13– Dorothy Miller & Angie Biscone 

Nov. 14– Rae Panico & Marie Wilsey 

   

Volunteers, only 2 hours a month. Please help us! 

Hours: Wednesday  6 - 7 pm 

             Thursday, Friday & Saturday  1:00 - 3:00 

 

 Thrift Shop Coordinator   -Marianne McCoolMarianne McCoolMarianne McCoolMarianne McCool 
   756-9184 

Bulletin ReflectionBulletin ReflectionBulletin ReflectionBulletin Reflection    
Both widows in today’s readings gave all 
they had to the work of the Lord, one us-
ing all her remaining food to feed Elijah 
and the other offering her two copper 
coins to the temple treasure. Good stew-
ards give all that is asked and trust God to 
be faithful to His promises. 

 

    Living StewardshipLiving StewardshipLiving StewardshipLiving Stewardship    
We are grateful this week for all stewards 
in our parish who give without hesita-
tion—not from their surplus—but from 
their substance. 

 

    Thank You. 

THE  PANTRY 

October     Families served—97      Children(0-17)    96 

Adults(18-64)    178    Seniord(65+)     28 

15 new families this month.(27 adults, 15 children & 7 seniors) 

 

We are currently in need of spaghetti sauce, frosting, 
canned corn, lunch box snacks, bar soap, toothpaste & 
shampoo.  

Registrations for Thanksgiving baskets will end Nov. 13th. 

 

Volunteer it is only ONE hour -  needed for Tuesday & Friday 
(10am—11 am) 

Your monetary and food donations are greatly appreciated. 

Pantry Hours: 

Tuesday & Friday 10-11 am    Wednesday 6-7 pm 

 

Food Pantry Coordinator, 

~Diane HoffmanDiane HoffmanDiane HoffmanDiane Hoffman    

Attendance for  the weekend of Oct. 31/Nov. 1 – 327  -  (total # of registered families 338)        

 



   5 Cemetery News: 

During the month of November we are asking for everyone’s cooperation in the fall cleanup of our cemetery.  
In anticipate of the winter months quickly approaching, we are asking for your help.  This fall we are asking 
that all lawn and flower ornaments that you would like to keep for next year be removed and stored in your 
possession.  The Cemetery Board has deemed it necessary to begin enforcing the rules and regulations of 

our cemetery that you can refer to on our website www.tcosp.org.  If there are any arrangements that are left 
and the cemetery board feels that they have become faded or unsightly, or hinder the upkeep of the graves 
they will be discarded.  We will notify you in the spring when arrangements can be placed on the grave sites 

and 

ask that you please follow the rules and regulations that are referred to in our rules and regulations.  

Thank You 

 

 

 

$25.00 DONATION WOULD HELP DEFER THE COST OF A  

THANKSGIVING BASKET FOR A FOOD PANTRY CLIENT. 

    

    
You are cordially invited to join us for a farewell "Thank You" celebration in honor You are cordially invited to join us for a farewell "Thank You" celebration in honor You are cordially invited to join us for a farewell "Thank You" celebration in honor You are cordially invited to join us for a farewell "Thank You" celebration in honor 
of Deacon Al Manzella's departure from St. Mary'sof Deacon Al Manzella's departure from St. Mary'sof Deacon Al Manzella's departure from St. Mary'sof Deacon Al Manzella's departure from St. Mary's----Coxsackie and St. Patrick'sCoxsackie and St. Patrick'sCoxsackie and St. Patrick'sCoxsackie and St. Patrick's----
Ravena.  This will take place on Saturday, November 7th and Sunday, November Ravena.  This will take place on Saturday, November 7th and Sunday, November Ravena.  This will take place on Saturday, November 7th and Sunday, November Ravena.  This will take place on Saturday, November 7th and Sunday, November 
8th, immediately following the Masses at St. Patrick's Church.  The reception will 8th, immediately following the Masses at St. Patrick's Church.  The reception will 8th, immediately following the Masses at St. Patrick's Church.  The reception will 8th, immediately following the Masses at St. Patrick's Church.  The reception will 
be held in the Parish Center Hall.                     All are Welcome!be held in the Parish Center Hall.                     All are Welcome!be held in the Parish Center Hall.                     All are Welcome!be held in the Parish Center Hall.                     All are Welcome!    

 

SPAGHETTI DINNER RECAP 

Income:  Dinners          $4,301.00   

       Raffle               1,467.00 

       Bake Sale        310.00 

       50/50         105.50 

      $6,183.50 

Pay-outs  Frese’s          (1,886.75) 

  PROFIT   $4,296.75 

 

Thank you to all who supported the Spaghetti Dinner. Special thanks to Tom Frese’s Catering and his sons, 
and Donna Hagen for organizing the Fundraiser.  A special thank you to Don Gager, Diane Hoffman, Penny 
Gager, Renee Perrotte, Brittney Krajewski, Christine Hagen, Jillian Hagen, Robert Hagen, Clayton Sumner, 
and Joann Powell for all their assistance. Marianne McCool and Joan Thompson thank  you for another suc-
cessful Bake Sale. Many thanks to those ladies who delivered to the Home Bound and to those who baked.  
Without all of you this could not have been successful. 



Church   Calendar 
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Dear Parishioners: 

We are well into our Faith Formation program for 
the year but if you have not registered your child 
and would like to still do so you may contact me  
and I will assist you in the registration process. 

 

We have now completed our Safe Environment 
Training for the year.  We have had it over the last 
two weekends, if you child was absent for both 
weekends I would ask you to contact me so that I 
may go through the presentation with them with 
the handouts that have been provided.  I would like 
to extend my gratitude to the catechists and fami-
lies for their patience in this process. 

 

We are still trying to recruit some assistance with 
our Faith Formation program if you would like to 
join this wonderful ministry as either a substitute 
catechists, catechist aide or a parents willing to 
volunteer, please  feel free to contact me.   

 

God Bless, 

                        Lori Nunziato    

Our Pastoral Care program is currently looking for 
more volunteers:  If you are looking for a rewarding 
ministry, love to spend time with people, and are will-
ing to bring the body of Christ to those that are un-
able to physically be present at church-this ministry is 
for you!  If this sounds like something that you would 
be interested in, please feel free to contact me at 

your earliest convenience.                    

 

God Bless, 

                        Lori Nunziato    
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deacon Al’s CornerDeacon Al’s CornerDeacon Al’s CornerDeacon Al’s Corner  

Weekday Masses—Fr. Scott will celebrate Mass on 
Mondays and Tuesdays at 8:00 am at St. Mary’s, and at 
9:00 am on Wednesdays and Thursdays at St. Patrick’s. 
In the event a funeral is scheduled for one of those 
weekdays, the morning Mass will be replaced by the fu-
neral liturgy. This schedule will start on Monday, Novem-
ber 9th. 

 

Communion Services—Since Fr. Scott will be celebrat-
ing Mass Monday through Thursday, there will no longer 
be a need to have Communion Services. Effective No-
vember 9th, Communion Services will be discontinued; 
however, Community Prayer Services in both St. Mary’s 
and St. Patrick’s are encouraged. 

 

Reconciliation –will be available on Tuesday evenings 
at 5:30 pm on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays at St. Mary’s 
and on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays at St. Patrick’s. 

 

Annual Christmas Open House December 6th—will 
be held in Maria Hall, St. Mary’s. 

 

Electronic Giving—with “Thanks” to Mark Maraglio, Fr. 
Scott has given his approval to go ahead and implement 
electronic giving in both Parishes. 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

It is time for me to say goodbye; and to be moving on to 
another assignment. While it always difficult to say 
“Goodbye to my new friends,” I am very happy to be 
leaving you with the leadership of your new Shepherd, 
Fr. Scott VanDerveer. There will be a lot of activity in the 
next several months. Fr. Scott will have an Installation 
Mass; and you will be celebrating Thanksgiving and be-
fore long Christmas. These are exciting times!! 

Please give Fr. Scott your full support as he gets to 
know all of you, and as he learns his way around St. 
Mary’s in Coxsackie and St. Patrick’s in Ravena. 

Thank you once again for all your support to me. 

As I go on my way I pray in the words of Our Lord Jesus 
that: 

            “You love one another as I have loved you.” 

 

May God bless us all with the  

Love, Joy and Peace of the Incarnation,  

and with the Hope of the Resurrection. 

  

    ~ Deacon Al 

 

      Faith  Formation 

Tue. Nov. 10 –Women’s Bible Study, 1pm, Rm 5 

Wed. Nov. 11 –Rectory Office closedRectory Office closedRectory Office closedRectory Office closed    

Thu. Nov. 12—Men’s Bible Study, 1pm, Rectory 

Pastoral Care 



Sanctuary Lamp –November 

In Loving Memory of 

 

Christopher J. Biscone 

 

Love, 

The Family 

Let Us PrayLet Us PrayLet Us PrayLet Us Pray    
For The DeadFor The DeadFor The DeadFor The Dead. 

     Our deceased loved ones, 
parishioners and benefactors: 

 

Rob E. Prior 

Michael Lambert 

Altar Bread –November 

In Loving Memory of 

 

Geraldine Bruno 

 

Love, 

Jimmy & daughters 

Altar Candles  - November 

In Loving Memory 

 

Benny Christiana 

 

Love, 

Mickey & the Leon Family 

Sacraments 

Baptism: Baptism: Baptism: Baptism: Please contact the Office to make arrangements.     

    
    

Marriage:  Marriage:  Marriage:  Marriage:  Please contact the Office at least six months 
 before the proposed date of the wedding.    
 

 

Homebound: 9:30 Mass can be seen live on Ch.11 T.V.   
 each Sunday. 
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Memorials 

Memorial  [ as in above]Memorial  [ as in above]Memorial  [ as in above]Memorial  [ as in above]    

Memorials  are available for your loved ones. 
Call and sign up as soon as possible to insure 
that you can get your choice. 
 
Sanctuary Lamp - 2 weeks - $15.00 
Altar Candles - 1 month - $15.00 
Altar Bread - 1 month - $50.00 
Memorial Block - 1 month - $35.00 

In Loving Memory of 

 

In Loving Memory of 

 

Daniel Friebe 

 

Love, 

 

Barbara, Mother-in-law 

In Loving  Memory of 

 

Ursula Millett 

 

Love, 

Husband, Bill & daughters, 
Ursula & Mary 

In Loving Memory of 

 

 

 

In Loving Memory of 

 

 

 

In Loving Memory of 

 

 

 

In Loving Memory of 
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WOULD YOU BE INTERESTED IN BECOMING 

A EUCHARISTIC MINISTER? 

St. Peter’s Hospital 

is in need of 

volunteers to bring communion to patients 

Training is provided. 

Days and Hours are flexible. 

Substitutions are also needed. 

Please contact: Amanda Weller, Volunteer Recruiter 

525-1002 to schedule an interview 

Our Savior’s Lutheran SchoolOur Savior’s Lutheran SchoolOur Savior’s Lutheran SchoolOur Savior’s Lutheran School    

Literacy Night / Open HouseLiteracy Night / Open HouseLiteracy Night / Open HouseLiteracy Night / Open House    

Based on the book by Giles AndrearBased on the book by Giles AndrearBased on the book by Giles AndrearBased on the book by Giles Andrear    

CockCockCockCock----aaaa----doodledoodledoodledoodle----Doo!  Barnyard HullabalooDoo!  Barnyard HullabalooDoo!  Barnyard HullabalooDoo!  Barnyard Hullabaloo    

Tuesday, November 10th   6:30Tuesday, November 10th   6:30Tuesday, November 10th   6:30Tuesday, November 10th   6:30————8:30 pm8:30 pm8:30 pm8:30 pm    

Come and enjoy an evening of handsCome and enjoy an evening of handsCome and enjoy an evening of handsCome and enjoy an evening of hands----on activities, fun,on activities, fun,on activities, fun,on activities, fun,    

Fellowship and themed food all based around a barnyard Fellowship and themed food all based around a barnyard Fellowship and themed food all based around a barnyard Fellowship and themed food all based around a barnyard     

hullabaloo.hullabaloo.hullabaloo.hullabaloo.    

63 Mountain View Avenue, Colonie63 Mountain View Avenue, Colonie63 Mountain View Avenue, Colonie63 Mountain View Avenue, Colonie    

518518518518----459459459459----2273227322732273    


